ITEM 4

REPORT OF 

THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES

TO THE

ECCLES COMMUNITY COMMITTEE

27TH JANUARY, 2009

MEMBERSHIP OF THE COMMITTEE
1.
Purpose of Report

To advise the Committee of the following recent application seeking membership of the Eccles Community Committee.

	Organisation

	Nominated Representative


	Quaker Bridge Improvement Group
	Christopher Payne


In addition following the disbandment of the Salford Pensioners Association, Joyce Evans who formerly represented that organisation on the Eccles Community Committee, will now represent the Salford Forum of Older People.

In accordance with applications for membership, the above organisations have a constitution, and have appointed a chairman, secretary and treasurer.

2.
Recommendation
The Committee are requested to:-

(a) give consideration to the application for membership from the Quaker Bridge Improvement Group, as detailed above, and,
(b) note that Joyce Evans will now be acting as a representative of the Salford Forum of Older People.

          ALAN WESTWOOD

          STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES

Salford Civic Centre,

Chorley Road,

Swinton,

M27 5DA.
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